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In accordance with the No Child Left Behind Act, Title I, section 1118(2), Kannapolis City Schools will: 

 

A. Notify parents in a timely manner of their child and school’s participation in the Title I Federally funded 

program. 

 

B. Provide coordination, technical assistance, and other support from various central office departments to 

assist schools in planning and implementing parent involvement activities at the school level to improve 

student academic achievement and school performance. 

 

C. Build capacity for strong parental involvement by: 

1) Conducting an annual meeting to inform parents about the Title I program and seek input concerning 

the program design; 

2) Providing materials and training for parents to promote the education and success of their child; 

3) Conferencing with parents on a regular basis; 

4) Informing parents of special school activities, events, and programs on a regular basis so that 

involvement will take place; 

5) Entering an agreement as stated in the parent/school/teacher compact in an effort to support student 

learning; 

6) Cooperating with Head Start and other preschool programs to the extent feasible and appropriate to 

provide parent involvement programs and activities 

7) Informing parents of teacher/paraprofessional qualifications as required; 

8) Including parents on the Kannapolis City Schools’ Parent Advisory Council; 

9)   Ensuring that all communications are in easy to understand formats for all parents. 

 

     D. Conduct annually with parents a review of this policy and of the strategies for parental involvement 

listed in the Title I application. 
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